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Monday 1 March 2021 
 
Dear Families and Friends of Geelong Grammar School, 
 
COVID-19 (Novel Coronavirus) – Update #12 as at 8.30pm on Monday 1 March 
 
Interstate Travel Requirements 
Any student who wishes to return home for the upcoming exeat will need to please ensure they comply with 
their relevant state/territory requirements.  
 
For your convenience, we have prepared an updated summary of State and Territory Border Requirements.  
 
Please note that as per government requirements, all students (and accompanying parents/guardians) 
returning to Victoria at the end of the exeat must apply for a Victorian Border Entry Permit prior to travel to 
Victoria. 
 
Thank you for continuing to direct all COVID-19 related queries to C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au 
 
We wish you an enjoyable reconnect this exeat and as ever, thank you for your cooperation as we comply with 
various regulations. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

 
Rebecca Cody 
Principal 

https://www.ggs.vic.edu.au/ArticleDocuments/1007/Australian%20State%20and%20Territory%20Border%20Requirements_010321.pdf.aspx?OverrideExpiry=Y
https://www.service.vic.gov.au/services/border-permit/home
mailto:C19questions@ggs.vic.edu.au

